

TERM 3: THURSDAY 2 AUGUST 2018





ENGADINE BAND FESTIVAL

In the last week of Term 2, three of our College ensembles participated in the Engadine Music Band Festival, held at the Auditorium Concert Hall in Kogarah.

This is a well-known band performance event in Sydney, attracting many different schools to partake in the festival. Our **Senior Strings Ensemble and Senior Concert Band** achieved a **Gold Award**, and the **Junior String Ensemble** received a **Silver Award**, all of which are

fantastic results! A big congratulations to all the student musicians who performed at this event, and their constant persistence and dedication to their music studies and practice in order to achieve such pleasing results. A big thank you to all the music tutors and conductors that inspire our students to reach their best. Well done everyone!

Mr Byron Mark

Manager of Ensembles